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From: Jamie GIndele [mailto:jamiegindele@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 3:09 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case #16-0253-GA-BTX 

To Whom It May Concern: 
I am writing with deep concern for the above mentioned case. The lack of information and 
dialogue about the positioning of such an installation is of equal concern. 
As a Blue Ash resident I am writing to inform you of my opposition to this action and ask that it 
be stopped and reconsidered. There are just too many differing statements regarding the need at 
this time for this particular pipeline. 
Thanks for your consideration. Please keep me advised of this case. 

Jamie L. Gindele 
9827 Old Chimney Court 
Blue Ash, Ohio 45241 ^ 
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